
Dear Owners,

It's opening week at The Harborside Inn!

The weather has been kind. It's school vacation week and it's great to see

families enjoying the heated swimming pool, picnics on the lawn and s'mores at

the firepits! The update to the Owners Kitchen has been a most welcome

surprise.

Over the winter we partially renovated Jeremiah House; removed the wall

coverings, fresh paint throughout, replaced carpet with luxury vinyl tile (LVT)
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flooring, and TV's are mounted on the walls. Beginning in November 2024, the

remaining updates will be completed.

Please see below for important updates from the Board Chair,

Stephen Cirillo (Click on image to open the document).

Special Assessment Billing Update:

Please Note: the updated special assessment Invoices will be reissued next

month (May 2024). A follow-up Email notification will be sent.

Notice of Special Meeting September 4, 2024

Re: Inn’s Declaration of Trust (DoT) Amendments.

We look forward to welcoming you for the 2024 season!

Kind regards,

Greg
GM/CEO
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